

Sent on Behalf of the OAH & HDI

"Dear Harmony Residents,

The Owners Association of Harmony and Harmony Developments Inc. are happy to announce that the Lake and South Beach area will open this **Friday**, **April 16 at noon**.

Hours of operation for the season are be 9am-9pm, 7 days a week.

At this time, the Lake and South Beach are open to OAH Members in good standing only. No guests are allowed at this time. Beach passes are mandatory for members visiting the Lake and Beach and any member who does not have their pass will be asked to leave and return with their pass. If you do not have a pass, please contact admin@harmonyowners.com.

Sentinel Security will be providing monitoring services. Any member or non-member to be found in breach of the regulations will be asked to leave the lake and beach area. Please continue to be respectful of Sentinel Security and OAH staff, as well as your fellow neighbours. If there are any urgent issues, please contact Sentinel Security at 403-237-8485. You can also reach out to admin@harmonyowners.com. Sentinel Security will be providing services until controlled access is complete later this year. More details to follow.

We do not recommend swimming or any water-based activities at this time, as the water is still very cold. Beach clean-up has also not been completed but will be finished in the coming weeks.

The South Beach Club is not complete at this time. Please keep your distance as this is still a construction zone and is not fenced. We anticipate this facility to be open in June.

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, there will be no rental equipment in 2021. We do aim to have this available for residents for the 2022 season.

Please ensure that you are aware and understand the protocols and rules of use for the amenity. For a complete list of rules, please visit: https://harmonyowners.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/OAH-rules.pdf

Conditions are subject to change with ongoing guidance from Alberta Health Services and Rocky View County. For the most recent restrictions/guidelines please visit https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. We all look forward to a fun and sun filled season!"

Web: harmonyowners.com